
  

   

15 May 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I have the pleasure to announce that we have once again been invited to use the facilities at the 
Manningford Trout Fishery, Pewsey, so the boys can learn how to fly fish.  This is an excellent opportunity 
to try a new activity at a very special local venue.  The trip last year was hugely popular and very 
successful.  Hopefully it will prove to be popular once again.  Over 40 went last year which worked well and 
is just about the limit.  Should there be more then I would look to do two separate trips based on an age 
split. 
 
Essentially, the package will be based on a day pass allowing the boys to fish all 3 lakes.  Two of these are 
catch and keep lakes, so some of you may hopefully have a fish supper!!  We can also look to include 
Barbeque supper as part of the deal.  The trip cost £40 last year which had to take into account the hire of a 
coach.  It will be no more than this year. 
 
Angling novices and experienced anglers are more than welcome.  To prepare the beginners I plan to have 
an afternoon of tuition in school by an experienced instructor, Mr Penny, who kindly ran a fantastic 
afternoon last year. 
 
I also have a link with the Rockbourne Fishery and hope to have a second angling trip later in the term. 
 
Please return the reply slip below if your son would like to take part. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Lee Duckett 
Master i/c  Angling! 
 
 
Parent’s/Guardian’s name ……………………………………….. Signature …………………… 
 
 
 
Son’s Name …………………………………………………………….. Date……………………   
 
 
Tutor Group ……………………………………………… (ensure House details are included) 
 
I should like my son to be considered for the angling opportunity at Manningford Trout Fishery, Pewsey. 
 
Please return this form directly to Mr L R Duckett, or via email: lrd@bws.wilts.sch.uk (in which case, please 
do not worry about completing the signature above). 
 


